









Helping Hands Newsletter Volume 3, Quarter 3/4 Website: www.nhcg.org

New Horizons Caregivers Group "We Care and We Give"

Summer Distributions a Success!

New Horizons Caregivers Group (NHCG) helped during the Summer when schools were closed, providing low-income families and their young children groceries and school supplies directly through our new home at the HLPUSD Glenelder Campus



Volunteers help prepare grocery bags for families . Families register to receive.





Volunteers help offload truckloads of food to help families in need each month.



In addition to providing school supplies, backpacks, groceries, holiday gifts and meals NHCG was able to provide 6 students with scholarships during 3rd quarter. One shown above.



930 students benefited with supplies.



Students show off new backpacks.

Our next big project we are seeking help with is adopting families for Christmas. If you are interested:

CALL: 626-961-4327

Yes New Horizons I can help. Here is my tax deductible donation to	help low-income children and
single parent families right away. I am enclosing my check for:	
() \$50 to provide groceries for a family of 10 for 1 day.	
() \$100 to provide groceries for 4 families of 6 for 1 day .	
() \$ to help as much as I possibly can!	
OR - Credit Card Giving: A gift of \$ on myVI	ISAM/C Discover
Credit Card Number:	Exp. Date:/
Name as it appears on card:	
Phone number: () Authorized Signature:	

Please return donation to: New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809, Hacienda Hts., CA 91745